

Prince Ministry In South Africa

www.princeministry.org

prince@princeministry.org

Greetings,

March 2017

It's been a hectic month. Micky returned from the US on 4 March and had a month of paperwork to catch up on. A friend of Philip's moved in with us for a week. He's an electrician and the two of them were putting in 14-16 hour days upgrading all our wiring. Unfortunately the job was too big, so he'll be coming back on weekends to finish it up. With this work, we'll see a decrease in our electric bill and improved safety in general.

Micky's sister Debbie has been here for 6 weeks and has another 5 weeks with us. The computer lab is well under way. The older kids have begun Typing lessons, and the younger kids are benefiting from math and English games. There are still a couple of computers still needing a little work TLC. Our friend Michael Calamia from A World Aware has been a huge help in getting some of the computers to act right, in addition to a friend of ours in St Louis, helping answer questions through e-mail. The children are already getting computer time.



Still no word on Micky's visa. If we don't get an answer in the next two months, she has to leave the country and come back for another 90 days.

If you love our work, then tell the world! Stories about us from people like you will help us make an even bigger impact in our community. GreatNonprofits – the #1 source of nonprofit stories and feedback – is honoring highly regarded nonprofits with their 2017 Top-°©Rated List. Won't you help us raise visibility for our work by posting a brief story of your experience with us? All content will be visible to potential donors and volunteers. It's easy and only takes 3 minutes! Click this link to get started! https://greatnonprofits.org/org/prince-ministry-in-south-africa

Birthdays this month were Elizabeth (9), Thapelo (8) and Junior (5).



Prayer requests: More funding for The Fold. Teyani's eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially teachers. Long term funding for our school. Micky's visa. Good progress on the apartments.

Praises: Various projects accomplished, projects underway, Micky's sister Debbie who is currently at the Fold setting up the computer lab for the school. Electrical items being updated.

God bless, Paul and Micky Prince